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Dear Right Honorable G. Shapps,

I am writing to ask that you give serious consideration to alternative proposals to solving traffic issues around
Stonehenge.

Stonehenge is a UNESCO world heritage site and rightly so-NOTHING should be done to ruin either
Stonehenge itself or the UNESCO recognition. I have know Stonehenge all my life from a time, when [ was
younger, when you could wander around the stones themselves and touch them. Stonehenge is unique, mystical,
inspiring and part of our British history. It’s total preservation and world recognition are essential. I feel it is
your duty to be the one that can and does protect it now for all the future generations to enjoy and wonder at.

Road works are of course important but only relatively so. Please view all the alternative road improvement
plans and decide on one that protects this very special part of our British past.

I’m trusting in your integrity to step in and SAVE STONEHENGE.

Thank you,
Trish Webster





